Manor City Council 4th Quarterly Report

Committee: Parks Committee

Starting Date: July 1, 2024 Ending Date: September 30, 2024

Committee Members:

Councilmembers Sonia Wallace & Aaron Moreno. Matt Woodard public works director, Lance Zeplin street/park superintendent, Yalondra Santana, heritage and tourism manager.

Accomplishments

Gandolf Burrus with Grant Development Services updated us on the Timmermann Park grant. It was discovered that parts of Timmermann Park were in a floodplain and was owned by the Army Corps of Engineers. We presented to the council the appreciation plaque for the Jennie Lane Veterans Memorial Park. We have also worked with Yalondra Santana and legal on updating the parks fee which shall be presented to the council.

Challenges

Needing to determine the placement of the plaque at Jennie Lane. Work on bringing back a red line for the park's fee and continue to work on Timmermann Park amenities.

Needs

Next Quarter Goals:

We will bring back a solid plan/road map to Timmermann Park that is both obtainable and economically feasible.